
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Key Club Parent, 

 

Enclosed please find the itinerary for the Fall Key Club Rally.  Fall Rally is the big kick-off and 

motivation day for the Cali-Nev-Ha District.  The rally will be held on November 20, 2010 at 

Magic Mountain in Valencia, CA.  Over 5,000 Key Club members from California, Nevada and 

Hawaii will attend.  The rally will be divided into three sections and will last about two hours.  

Students will then be able to enjoy the park for the rest of the day. Please see the attached 

itinerary for a more detailed travel schedule. 

 

We will be travelling by chartered bus and, as you can see, we will be leaving from and returning 

to Del Sol High School, 3100 East Patrick Lane, LV, 89032.  (Behind the Home Depot on Pecos 

Rd., just south of Russell or north of Sunset)  Upon arrival, all members are to go directly to the 

quad.  Please do not loiter outside the building.  Do not plan on arriving at the campus before 

1am. 

 

The Key Club Region 16 (Las Vegas) will be taking approximately 1,000 students on 22 buses. 

Thirty students and two chaperones from CHS will be going on the trip.  The overall 

student/chaperone ratio will be 10 to 1. 

 

Students should not bring an excessive number of things to carry around, but a warm jacket 

might be a good idea; some rallies have been cold and rainy. Day packs and large purses may not 

be allowed on rides and can be easily misplaced or stolen so you may want to plan on renting a 

locker when you first arrive at the park   

 

Personal money will be needed for food, snacks and souvenirs purchased during the day.  We 

will be stopping in Barstow for breakfast and meals are not provided for in the cost of the trip.  

We will not be making a stop after leaving the park.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email us. 

 

Mr. Jahn:  mjjahn@interact.ccsd.net  Ms. Santos:  asantos@interact.ccsd.net 

   

Thank you for allowing your son or daughter to participate in what I think will be an uplifting 

and fun Key Club experience. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Jahn       Alyssa Santos 

Key Club Co-advisor      Key Club Co-advisor 

 


